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Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org   November 11th, 2022 

  Circular No.: BBPSNB/Principal/2022-23/0030 

 

REMINDER REGARDING FEE PAYMENT 

 

Dear Parents of students of classes X and XII,  

This is a gentle reminder regarding the fee payment of your ward who is going to appear for the pre-

board examination are advised to settle their accounts and clear all the outstanding dues till the 3rd 

Quarter. As pre-board examination, internal and external assessments are approaching soon. We humbly 

request you all to kindly clear all the dues of your ward on or before 15/11/2022 to avoid last minute 

rush and inconvenience.  

Hereby, the parent's cooperation and understanding are desired for the smooth functioning of the school. 

 

With Best Regards 

Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

Principal  
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